
Kolak Education Center 
 

 

  
 

1500 Fourth Street  Beloit Wisconsin 53511 
Phone: 608-361-4000    
Website: sdb.k12.wi.us 
An Equal Opportunity Employer 
 

School District of Beloit 
we are tomorrow 

 
 
 
 
 
December 20, 2023 
 
 
Dear School District of Beloit Families, 
 
At Tuesday night’s (12/19) girls Junior Varsity basketball game vs. 
Westosha, incidents happened involving game officials and later with a 
spectator(s). Based on the alleged incidents at the Junior Varsity game, 
our coaches decided not to participate in the Varsity game.   
 
I am collaborating with the Westosha Central High School to review all 
information and documentation of Wednesday night’s events. Both 
districts take this matter seriously and will continue to work together. 
 
Considering all students and staff, a decision to reschedule our boys and 
girls basketball games for this week was jointly made between 
Westosha Central School District, Wilmot School District, School District 
of Beloit, and the Southern Lakes Conference Commissioner. We have 
rescheduled our girls vs. Wilmot basketball home games from December 
21 to January 30 and our boys vs. Westosha basketball away games 
from December 21 to February 20. 
 
The safety of all student-athletes and staff is of the utmost importance 
to me. I ask for everyone’s patience as we work through this process.  
 
In service, 

 
 
 

Dr. Willie E. Garrison II 
School District of Beloit 
Superintendent  
 

 


